
MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, CHANDIGARH 

NOTICE. Date: 10-12-2024 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Greetings from Mount Carmel School, Chandigarh! 
• t 

' 

As we are 'approaching the end of another session, we are thankful _to:,you fc;>r your 

kind co-operation throughout the session and partnering well with the Scho.ol to 

create successful and responsible Mount Carmelites. Those of you who wish to 

withdraw your wards from the School for reasons whatsoever, may please apply 

for the S_chool Leaving Certificate by 24t~ January 2025, as this would ·enable 

us to initiate necessary steps to fill ► wp the:_ seats that would thus fall vacant in 

different classes. Those who apply for- School Leaving Certificate after this 

date will be liable to pay fee for the month of April 2025. 

With all the best wishes and coveting your co-operation always. 

Dr. arveena John Singh 

Principal 
. . 

. . 
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